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Mayfield Complex to be closed for renovations

	The Mayfield Recreation Complex will be closed to the public from Aug. 18 until Sept. 2.

This scheduled shutdown is due to the replacement of the roof and HVAC system.

Fall general programs will begin Sept. 22 and fall aquatic programs will begin Oct. 5.

Registration for these programs will begin Aug. 12 at 7 a.m. online at www.caledon.ca/recreation, or by calling 905-843-2216.

In-person registration will not be an option at Mayfield during the period when the building is closed to the public, but is available at

Caledon Community Complex in Caledon East and the Caledon Centre for Recreation and Wellness in Bolton.

For more information, contact Kim Walton at 905-843-2216.
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